
Prepare for the Best—Join Us at the Preparedness Fair! 

"It wasn’t raining when Noah built the ark!" 

Get ready for a fun and educational evening at the Preparedness Fair on April 
4th, from 4:00 PM to 8:00 PM at Albion Elementary! This is your chance to 
learn essential skills, explore valuable resources, and connect with experts 
who can help you prepare for everyday challenges and unexpected events. 

What to Expect 

Throughout the evening, there will be live demonstrations showcasing 
hands-on skills and practical knowledge, including: 

�� CPR & First Aid 
�� Gardening & Food Preservation 
�� Apothecary & Natural Remedies 
�� Generators & Emergency Gear 
�� Solar Energy Solutions 
�� Cheese Making 
�� And much more! 

Why Attend? 

Whether you're looking to boost your self-sufficiency, gain life-saving skills, or 
simply enjoy a night of learning and discovery, this event has something for 
everyone. Plus, don’t miss out on exciting prize drawings throughout the 
night! 

Mark your calendar and bring your friends and family! We look forward to 
seeing you at the Preparedness Fair on April 4th at Albion Elementary. Let’s 
learn, prepare, and have fun together! 

 


